COURTESY CALL AND MEETING



January 10, 2025

Senior officials of Government of Nepal former Secretary Mr. Yubaraj Bhushal and former Joint Secretary Dr. Narayan Thapa visited Nepal Open University. They made a courtesy call to the Vice-Chancellor Professor Shilu Manandhar Bajracharya. Registrar Prof. Govinda Bista was present in the meeting. The visitors had a meeting at the Faculty of Science, Health and Technology to discuss on potential course and training programs to support human capital development in local and provincial governments.